
 

 
 
 

The annual Coats for Kids campaign collects and donates used coats, hats, gloves and 
scarves to needy children and adults during the winter season.  
 
Coats in “useable” condition will be accepted from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Saturday, 
November 13 at Capitol Cleaners, 2385 Grand Island Blvd in the Grand Island Plaza.  
Along with Saturday’s pick-up date, there will also be another coat distribution date on 
Dec. 4. 
 
 


